
 May 2023  

Central Arizona Groundwater Replenishment District 

Feedback on what was presented at the May 2nd Stakeholder Meeting Other comments or feedback 

The CAGRD supports the adoption of an AWBA policy commencing in 2024, whereby 
up to 20% pro rata firming of CAP M&I cuts are firmed. CAGRD believes this firming 
policy is easily administered by AWBA staff and M&I subcontractors have historically 
utilized the up to 20% firming assumption for planning purposes in preparation for 
anticipated shortages on the Colorado River. Additionally, the up to 20% firming 
proposal achieves a 20-year lifespan (2043) of AWBA's Phoenix Active Management 
Area LTSCs buying time for the installation of recovery infrastructure. 

 

 


